Parish of Morriston Weekly Bulletin St. David's Church

www.churchinwales.org.uk www.stdavidsmorriston.co.uk

Vicar: Canon Hugh Lervy
(also Area Dean of Afon Tawe)

Tel.: (01792) 771329 Mobile: 07976 725644 e-mail: thevicar@lervy.net

Parish Curates:

Rev. Anthony Porter: 07989572837 (Also curate of Llangyfelach with Clase)



5th May 2019 Today is the third Sunday of Easter

Hymns at Eucharist: 662, 395, 205, (752, 374, 754) 727

TODAY	9.15 am 10.00 am 5.00 pm	Choir Practice Family Eucharist followed by tea / coffee Songs of Praise with an Easter theme.
MONDAY		BANK HOLIDAY MONDAY
TUESDAY	10.30 am 11.30 am 2.00 pm 6.30 pm	Bereavement Support Group - all welcome Holy Eucharist in Morriston Hospital Chapel - all welcome Mother's Union : Holy Eucharist Men's Society (The Eagle)
WEDNESDAY	10.30 am	Food Bank (Salvation Army)
THURSDAY	10.30 am 6.00 pm 6.00 pm	Holy Eucharist followed by tea /coffee Youth Club for school years 4,5,6 (Crypt) Clergy Surgery for booking of baptisms, banns and weddings etc. No appointments necessary.
SATURDAY	5.00 pm	Diocesan Choral Festival service (Brecon Cathedral)
NEXT SUNDAY	9.15 am 10.00 am 11.30 am 5.00 pm	Acts 9:36-43, Rev. 7:9-17 , Jn. 10:22-30 Choir Practice Parish Eucharist with Sunday School Baptism Evensong

I woke up this morning to find someone had dropped a load of lego bricks on my doorstep. I don't know what to make of it.

Parish Meal: at the Golf Club on Friday 21st June. Please put the date in your diary. The booking list and food menu is now at the back of church. Please sign up as soon as you can if you can join us. family and friends are welcome to come along

Friends of Brecon cathedral: if you would like to join for the coming year please let Marilyn Lewis have your subs as soon as you can. Thankyou.

Diocesan Survey: as part of their bid to the Church in Wales Evangelism fund, every Ministry Area is being asked to complete a number of questionnaires with currently non-church going community members to see what their opinion is of 'The Church'. We have a number of these forms at the back of church. If anyone can help by taking a copies and returning them completed it would be much appreciated. You can ask family members or friends who don't currently come to church.

PCC and Warden elections: a big thankyou to all who were able to join us for the Annual Parish meeting last Sunday where we were reminded the meeting was thinking about our primary role as a church: Mission, Membership and Money. I am grateful to al who work so hard fo our church life. The following appointments were made: Vicar' warden: Jill Lewis, People's Warden: Keith Lewis, PCC: Martin Edwards, Myra James, Jan Cooze, Sarah Waby, Anne Lewis, Anne Evans, Gaynor Demery, Sharon Davies, Margaret Jones & Rachel Dowd. I am grateful to all who have stood for these positions for this year and ask that you support them in their roles and hold them all in your prayers.

Deanery Conference: at 4.30 p.m. in St. Gabriel's Church, Brynmill on Sunday 19th May. The speaker will be Gill Knight on 'Eco-church'.

Visiting: a reminder to please let the Vicar know of this in need of home or hospital visits or those who (through ill heath) would like to receive Communion at Home. Your help is so important and appreciated as we ensure those missing can be contacted. When leading worship is is hard to keep track of who is not with us.

Evening Worship: it has been decided that we will keep our evening worship at it's new time of 5 p.m. On the first Sunday evening of each month we are also going to vary the services offered (instead of a monthly evening Eucharist). This will begin tonight with an Easter theme Songs of Praise. Do try and join us for our evening services. They are always a lovely way to end our Sunday worship.